From: Bridget Mann brmann01@cacc.edu
Subject: Enroll in eRefunds Today for Your Upcoming CARES Payment

Congratulations! Based on review of your completed 2020-2021 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and
information contained in your student record, you meet the qualifications to receive a HEERF Il grant award. This award is
funded by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act.

We expect to begin processing award checks on April 15th, 2021. We strongly encourage you to enroll in eRefunds to receive
these funds via direct deposit, which allows you to receive your award 3-5 days earlier than students who receive a paper
check in the mail. If you elect to enroll in eRefunds, please sign up no later than Wednesday, April 14th by completing the
following steps (detailed instructions are also attached to this email);

Go to www.cacc.edu

Click ONEACCS and sign on with CACC e-mail and password

Click the “STUDENT” tab

Click “STUDENT ACCOUNT” at the bottom of the list

Click “TOUCHNET PAYMENT CENTER”

Go to the set-up page by clicking the “Refund Account Setup” in the pop-up box in the middle of the page or by clicking
“REFUNDS” on the gray task bar at the top of the page

IMPORTANT: Please check and double check the bank account information you enter. CACC is not responsible for incorrect
information. Refunds will be sent to the account entered on your profile. If you change bank accounts in the future, please
remember to update this information in your profile.

If you need assistance in enrolling or have questions, please contact our office at 256-215-4355.

Thank you for signing up for eRefunds!

Bridget Mann

Accountant

Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road

Alexander City, AL 35010
256-215-4257

brmann0l@cacc.edu
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